NAHEP-sponsored skill development program on ""Quality control and certification of fish
and fishery products” conducted from January 6-10, 2020

The Post Harvest Technology department of ICAR-CIFE organized a 5-day National
Agricultural Higher Education (NAHEP)—funded skill development program (SDP) on "Quality
control and certification of fish and fishery products” from 6-10 January 2020. The program was
inaugurated by Director & Vice-Chancellor Dr. Gopal Krishna, and attended by 20
undergraduate students from different state fisheries colleges and 7 post graduate students. The
training program consisted of theory and practical sessions on quality and safety management of
fish and shellfish products, microbiological and biochemical methods of quality assessment,
quality management systems, national and international regulations, and entrepreneurship
development. The trainees visited Export Inspection Agency (EIA), Mumbai as part of their
practical learning program. The sessions were interactive and included hands-on practical

sessions conducted by experts.



"HEAT S AT TRl Y oraar [AEEr siw ywoE” faww 9w 6-10
ST, 2020 | JATFS TAUTHLH TS wrerer fawre sriwq

ATFH.ALT.-Hexld ATl AT HEATT o TAGUAd ST EIent
T 9 6-10 STaT 2020 | "HegeAT ST Hee T IcaTal & oreadr A=y
S gHTo" fawa 9 5-faae i gt Fiu 37 1T (Tauu=Edl) - faq
T 9T AT FTRA (SDP) &7 3T ATl T AT IxTed

1. T FourT Aeers/gerata grer 6 @ s At s /et
qETaemaal & 20 ®Tdaw 3T 7 &ATdhaL SrAf o 9T orFm gfeveqor

FTAHH | AGeA! qTAT AATHIT ITATEAT 0l 0T AT GLAT e, geH
St s quT S WA IurTet § qOrar ged T, [OorEdT Je e

OIS, TS qAT AqUS T WI9T a7 IATHAT @A™ 97 Jearias
AT O TRt | TTALAITIHAT F a7 Hagriieh T0eq0 HTdhe
& 9T & =9 § [aia e oot (Ses), g &7 a0 A 39

FERA | FOAUST g0 FAGId T |t f&am w3, S &6 eaa

FRAATLA T T gl |




